
  
 
 
February 28th, 2024 

 
Mr. Joe Frogge 
Plans Examiner 
City of Lee’s Summit 
220 SE Green St. 
Lee’s Summit, MO 64063 
 
Subject: PRCOM20240579 
 
 
Dear Mr. Frogge: 
 
 
My name is Gisela Villarreal Licensed Esthetician and owner of the Beauty Loft. Following up 
from your feedback on the permit application and design drawings, I'd like to address a few points 
to ensure clarity regarding my business and its daily operations. 
 
Thank you for giving us the opportunity to clarify that my establishment will operate solely as an 
Esthetician facility. There seems to have been some confusion on this matter during the permit 
application process, as it was mistakenly indicated that we would provide massage services. I 
want to emphasize that I am not a massage therapist, nor do I intend to offer massage services at 
my facility. 
 
As Estheticians, our primary services include facials and makeup application only. Hair, 
massages, and nail services are not services we will provide. It's worth noting that our clientele 
consists exclusively of women and only by appointments, which are scheduled in advance. 
 
Thank you for your attention to these details. Please feel free to reach out if further clarification is 
needed. Attached to this letter is my state of Missouri Esthetician License. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Gisela Villarreal 
Owner 
The Beauty Loft 
 
 
 
 
 
 




